
VINE GROVE ELEMENTARY
SBDM COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES

October 29, 2021

OPENING BUSINESS
The special called meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:15 P.M. in the Vine
Grove Elementary Media Center.   Members present were Mrs. Jaime Fey, Mrs. Ashley Cockriel, Mrs.
Robin DeRossett, Mrs. Rachel Webb and Mrs. Lindsey Roberts.   Mrs. Lakischa Greatheart  was absent.
Mrs. Consuelo Murrell took the Minutes.
Mrs. Fey made a motion to approve the Agenda. Mrs. Webb  seconded the motion.  Mrs. Fey made a
motion to approve the Minutes of the October 14, 2021 meeting.  Mrs. Roberts  seconded the motion.
Motions unanimously carried.

Good News Report –Mrs. Cockriel discussed the success and excitement of spirit week, and family night

at Vine Grove Elementary.

Approval

Safety Plan and Review- the Council reviewed and discussed the Vine Grove Elementary Safety Plan.

Mrs. Fey made a motion for approval of the plan. Mrs. Webb seconded the motion. Motion

unanimously carried.

Public Comments: There were no public comments

Meeting Date for Next Meeting:  The November 4th, 2021 scheduled meeting was cancelled.  Next

meeting will be December 2, 2021.

ADJOURN Mrs. Fey made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Webb seconded the motion. Motion

unanimously carried.


